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Proud to Support and Give Back to the 

Community! 

Thank you to all that attended our Drive-In event, a portion of the admission 

sales was donated to the Trillium Health Partners Hospital.  We were proud to 

raise $2000. 

  

 

As part of our Giving Tuesday campaign, we collected 179 pounds of food and 

a $100 of gift cards donated to the Mississauga Food Bank. Thank you to our 

board members and cultural pavilion groups for their support. 

https://mailchi.mp/1d3427ceb034/giving-back-to-the-community?e=2fd4932185


  

 

Congratulations to our Drive-In Survey winner, Meena N. on the 2 Round trip 

tickets with VIA Rail.  Thank you to everyone who attended and completed our 

survey.   

  

 

 

 


